

Jackson District Library

290 W. Michigan Avenue, Jackson, MI 49241, 517-788-4099

April 1, 2025

Aeroquip Credit Union 901 Plymouth Street Jackson, MI 49201

Dear Aeroquip Credit Union:

On behalf of the Jackson District Library Board of Trustees, I would like to extend our gratitude for your recent donation of \$1,184.81 to the Jackson District Library.

Because of your generous support, JDL is able to initiate, improve, and enhance the services that our library offers to Jackson County residents. Your contribution plays a crucial role in helping us provide valuable resources and programs to our community.

We are deeply appreciative of your commitment to our mission and for believing in the importance of accessible library services. Your donation makes a significant difference, and we are honored to have you as a partner in our efforts.

Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity. We look forward to keeping you updated on the positive impact your donation is making.

Sincerely,

Liz Breed Director

LB/da

As a 501c3 entity, tax laws require us to notify you that this letter is the official acknowledgment of your gift. Also, we are required to certify that you received no goods or services in consideration of this contribution; therefore, the full amount of your gift is tax-deductible.